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CCGS Weekly Round-Up

Maths UKMT Intermediate challenge

Well done to 180 of our year 10 and 11 mathematicians (and a few selected year 8 and 9 students) who took part in the UKMT
challenge last week. They completed this exciting problem-solving paper competing against students from across the UK. The
maths department is looking forward to seeing the results of this national competition and we hope we get many to go through to
the next round. 

Year 10 Geography Fieldwork to Juniper Hall
A polite reminder about the payments due for the GCSE fieldwork. The first payment of £25 was due on 31st Jan. It takes a lot of
staff time chasing late payments which may have simply been an oversight or forgotten. If there are issues with the payments
please contact the finance office in school. Any students that are entitled to pupil premium can get support to help pay for the trip,
again please contact the finance office to ask about this. 

Years 10-13 Geography (GCSE and A-level)

A reminder that we have a number of different revision guides and resources available at a considerably lower price than they cost
in the shops. These can be purchased in the Clarendon Geography Dept. The "geography shop" also has a wide selection of day
to day items such as pens, pencils, rulers, glues, geometry sets, simple calculators etc for sale at very low prices, particularly
useful if needed at short notice.

Year 11 One- to- One Meetings

On Monday and Tuesday this week, year 11 pupils took part in 'One -to- One' meetings with the leadership team. Exam timetables
were shared, revision techniques were revisited, revision trackers were explained, subject support sessions were outlined, and
pupil confidence and welfare were checked. Please support your son and daughter with their revision over the next 16 weeks to
encourage them to master subject knowledge and exam skills.

Yr 11 Revision Sessions

There are lots of extra sessions going on in all subjects to support year 11. Please encourage your child to attend in subjects
where they may need extra help and support. If your child incurs a P6 and there is a revision session they need to attend, they
must attend P6 in L4 first and inform their Head of House of the session they will be attending.

Year 7 Opal Coast trip

All pupils should now have paid £220 towards this trip:- £80 deposit, £70 by November 1st and £70 by February 1st.  Please
check on the school gateway that your payments are up to date.  The next payment of £70 is due on March 1st.

Year 9 and 10 Spain trip

All pupils should now have paid £320 towards the trip.  The next payment of £90 is due by February 12th.  The flights have also
been confirmed  

Flying Gatwick – Bilbao – Gatwick
 
Outbound: 08:30 – 11:30



Return – 18:05 – 18:55

We will let you know departure and return times from school in due course but it likely to be a very early morning departure on the
18th October and a late return on the 22nd October.


